
      June 

 

Can you believe it's already June? Our last day of school is coming up on 

June 26th, and it will be a short day—we’ll be leaving at 10:30 AM. 

Here’s what the last week of school looks like: 

● June 23 & 24 – Full days 

 

● June 25 – Short day, we’ll go home at 12:00 PM 

 

● June 26 – Very short day, we’ll leave at 10:30 AM 

 

We have so many fun things planned this month! It’s been amazing 

watching all of you learn, grow, and have fun together. Moving into a new 

building this year had its challenges, but you all did a great job adjusting. 

We’re excited to welcome new friends next year—but also a little sad to say 

goodbye to our wonderful third graders who are moving on to Gillette to 

join the fourth grade team. We’ll miss you and we know you’ll do great! 

Don’t forget: make sure you check your emails and Parent Square for 

updates about next year—including your new classrooms and schools. 

We’re hoping to have a Back to School BBQ at our St. Margaret’s location 

on September 2nd, so stay tuned! 

Have a fun, safe summer—and good luck to all our third and fourth graders 

next year. We’re so proud of you! 

With lots of smiles, 

Mrs. Chmielewski 


